
CELEBRATE THE BASSET HOUND AND SUPPORT 

TIMBERLINE BASSET HOUND CLUB 

BY CONTRIBUTIG TO THE TROPHY FUND 

FOR OUR APRIL 13, 2019 SPECIALTIES 

 

         Here are samples of the Southwestern style trophies being  

offered to exhibitors this year 
 

 

   Best of Breed                          Best of Winners 

 

 

 

 

       Best of Opposite  

    

 

 

Mail trophy donations to:   Carol Makowski, Trophy Chairman 

9007 Tahoe Lane 

Boulder, CO  80301 

 

                                                      Any amount will be very much appreciated 

 

Name as you wish it to appear in catalog     ______________________________________ 

                  Special dedication/Memorial:   ________________________________________________ 

 

 

Timberline BHC thanks you for your support!!!  

 

 

 

Best of Winners  

Best of Opposite  
 


